LOS MEDANOS COLLEGE

March 12, 2010

Shared Governance Council
TO:

Technology Advisory Committee
FROM:

Shared Governance Council


Peter Garcia
SUBJECT:

Committee Re-Authorization and 09-10 and 10-11 Charges

At the regularly scheduled meeting on February 24, 2010, the Shared Governance Council (SGC) re-authorized your sub-committee as a shared governance committee charged with the following tasks for the 09-10 and 10-11 academic years:

· Complete a Macintosh Users Plan and research the need for Mac support.
· Review instructional software purchase processes, customer service and lab imaging.

· Review WiFi coverage.

· Review the Technology Plan with the campus community and determine what elements of the Tech Plan need attention.

The SGC also requests that your sub-committee provide the SGC with a status report on fulfilling these tasks during the Fall 2010 semester.  We will coordinate with your sub-committee on the timing of the status report.
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